
Parker, Bryan 

From: Heck, Jared 
Sent: 
To: 

Thursday, July 21, 2016 3:26 PM 
Parker, Bryan 

Cc: Pelke, Patricia 
Subject: RE: Mallinckrodt document 

Bryan, 

I agree with your assessment. According to the letter from Mallinckrodt, the ultimate parent company (and 
stockholder) is not changing, nor are any officers or personnel with control over the licenses. Accordingly, 
while there is a change of the intermediary holding company standing between the licensee and its ultimate 
parent, there appears to be no immediate change of control. 

Jared 

From: Parker, Bryan 
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2016 3:53 PM 
To: Heck, Jared <Jared.Heck@nrc.gov> 
Cc: Pelke, Patricia <Patricia.Pelke@nrc.gov> 
Subject: Mallinckrodt document 

Hey Jared, 

Could you please review a document from Mallinckrodt and give us your thoughts on this 
transaction? Mallinckrodt, the licensee, does not feel that this impending reorganization constitutes a change 
of control per our regulations in 30.34(b). We agree that it does not appear to be a change of control, but we 
would like your opinion as well. 

You can find the document at ML 16165A428. 

If you have questions, please let me know. 

Thanks. 
Bryan 

BiJ'an A. Parker 
Senior Health Physicist 
USNRC Region Ill 

678-828-7050 
630-515-1078 (fax) 
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